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Regional Law Enforcement and 
Community Leaders Host Press 
Conference Regarding Holiday Safety 

WHO:  Representatives from Regional Law Enforcement agencies 
and community leaders 

WHAT:  Press Conference  
WHEN:  10 a.m. Monday, December 23, 2024  
WHERE:  San Jacinto Plaza, 114 W. Mills Ave 

As the holiday season approaches, the City of El Paso, in collaboration with 
regional law enforcement agencies and community leaders, is coming together 
to emphasize the importance of safe and responsible celebrations. 
With Christmas and New Year’s festivities just around the corner, officials are 
urging the public to make responsible decisions, avoid impaired driving, and 
prioritize safety. 
The holiday season historically sees a rise in impaired driving incidents, 
endangering lives on our roads. This event aims to raise awareness, foster 
community responsibility, and ensure everyone enjoys a safe and happy 
holiday season. 
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